Technology Advisory Committee Meeting

August 1, 2013

The Technology Advisory Committee met on Thursday, August 1, 2013 in Sanders hall conference room.
Members in attendance are marked as X:

Wendy Cowan Belinda Krigel X Beth Reed X
Ron Fritze X Gary McCullors X Kim Roberts X
Russell Frye X Derek Newland X Renee Stanford X
Mark Gale X Del O'Neal X Debra Vaughn X
Nicole Johns X

Topic — Policies & Communication
Moderator: Belinda Krigel

The committee reviewed drafts of the Electronic Communications Policy and the Computer Technology
Acceptable Use Policy. Belinda explained the spirit behind the policies. There was some additional
discussion regarding student use of email through non-Athens State accounts when reviewing the
Electronic Communications Policy. It is recommended that it be emphasized through some means that
the Athens State email account is the official communication method. Items L and M of the Computer
Technology Acceptable Use Policy were questioned for clarification. It was also noted that there is some
repetition in the Unacceptable Use section. These policies will be further reviewed and cleaned up.

Belinda updated the committee on the 2013-2014 budget and the strategic technology plan. During the
July board meeting, it was decided that the following items would be supported: DegreeWorks
implementation and a campus-wide wireless solution.

The committee discussed current campus-wide communications and agreed that a rework is needed. A
subcommittee will need to be formed to recommend solutions.

Final Questions / Thoughts / Topics
A committee co-chair will be needed while Mark is unavailable for the next few months.
A subcommittee is needed to address the campus-wide communications issue.

The next meeting will be Monday, August 19" at 1:00pm in Waters Conference Room to review the LMS
proposals.



